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           7th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3 & 4 Church Visit - Wednesday 13th September 
 

To continue to enhance our RE curriculum and strengthen our links with St Boniface church, KS2 
classes will be walking to church during the year to witness a different service linked to our school 
Christian values. These services will be led by Reverend Tim Hayward.  
The first service will be a baptism service which will also be linked to our values of generosity and 
compassion, on Wednesday 13th September, in the afternoon. The children will walk to St Boniface and 
return during school hours and need to wear school uniform, appropriate footwear and clothing. 
 
The classes which will participate in this first trip to church are Years 3 and 4.  
 
 

Year 2 Forest Church – Friday 15th September 
 

Additionally, Beth Hayward, in her role as Youth Leader, will be delivering a forest church session each 
term for the KS1 classes. The first session will take place on Friday 15th September, in the afternoon.  
Please can the children come to school in old, own clothes on this day.   
 
The class which will participate in this first forest church session is Year 2.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Miss Hickson 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
Deputy Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
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